
	

THE NEW YORK RED APPLE CHAPTER 
presents 

 
   

 

  

Re-visioning the Circle Again: 
Group Workers Make the Transition to the “New Normal” 

 

 
 

A Virtual Event via Zoom 
Thursday, May 27, 2021 

From 7:00 - 8:30 pm 
Here are a few topics that could be part of the discussion 

1. What is the new normal? 
2. How have we been changed by the pandemic? 
3. How do we deal with the aftermath of this past year? 
4. What does this transition bring up for our group members and for us? 
5. What do we keep, what do we let go of from the virtual environment? 

 
This event offers a space to share challenges and opportunities embedded in 

this current transition from virtual to in person. 
  

If so inclined please include the topic numbers that interest you most in your 
reply 

 
Please let us know if you are planning to attend the event by responding to all on or 

before May 20 to: 
 

helene.onserud@gmail.com	and	johngenke@yahoo.com	
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
 


